
  

PUBLIC HEARING TO CONSIDER A MTCO CABLE FRANCHISE AGREEMENT  

 

 

APRIL 21, 2016 

 

 

President Ross Hohulin opened the hearing at 7:00p.m.  Present were Trustees – Terry Nohl, Blake Otto, Wade 

Wettstein, Matt Ginder and Todd Perry.  Also present were Attorney Frank Ierulli, Public Works Administrator 

Josh Nohl, Clerk – Sheri Martin and Treasurer Teresa DeGrave. 

 

The purpose for the hearing was to consider a MTCO Cable Franchise Agreement. 

 

Attorney Ierulli advised the Board that the meeting has been noticed properly.   

 

There was no public present. 

 

Attorney Ierulli stated MTCO approached the Village to allow limited franchise to provide service to one 

customer.  If MTCO wants to expand service they will have to come back to the Village.  MTCO franchise is a 

4 year agreement very similar to Tel Star Franchise Agreement. 

 

There was no public input. 

 

Public Hearing was adjourned at 7:08p.m. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

 

 

Sheri Martin, Village Clerk 

 

 

Approved by Goodfield Village Board on ___________________________. 


